
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

As a result of the recent consolidation of the Materials Distribution
Department, North Bay Division, it has become necessary for the Foreman's Clerk
headquartered at the Napa Service Center to pre-check the materials delivered
from Rohnert Park. The Foreman's Clerk's present hours are from 7:30 AM -
4:30 PM. The proposed hours will be 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM with lunch from 11:00 AM -
12:00 PM. Therefore, Company proposes, pursuant to Subsection 202.16(b) of the
Physical Agreement, to make this change effective October 15, 1979, the planned
cut-over date for delivery from Rohnert Park to Napa.

It is our understanding that the incumbent Foreman's Clerk, Mr. J. A.
Abeel, and the Union Business Representative serving the Napa area are in accord
with the change.

This agreement may be canceled by either party by giving 30 days'
written notice to the other party.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of the
date hereof.
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